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Introduction 
Ahead of the Lords Consideration of Commons amendments to the Health and Care Bill on 
Tuesday 5 April 2022, this briefing outlines the Royal College of Paediatrics and Child Health’s 
(RCPCH) position on home early medical abortion.  
 
On 30 March 2022, MPs voted to make early medical abortions provided via telemedicine 
permanent in Englandi

https://www.rcpch.ac.uk/news-events/news/rcpch-statement-early-medical-abortion-telemedicine
https://bills.parliament.uk/publications/46087/documents/1713
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About RCPCH  
The Royal College of Paediatrics and Child Health (RCPCH) is the membership body for 
paediatricians, representing more than 20,000 child health professionals in the UK and abroad. We 
are responsible for the training, examinations and professional standards of paediatricians across 
the country, and we use our research and experience to develop recommendations to promote 
better child health outcomes.  

 

 
For further information please contact:   

Sinead Phelan, 

mailto:sinead.phelan@rcpch.ac.uk
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